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C.S. Wo opens in Kapolei
Celebration events planned through Nov. 20
At last, West O‘ahu residents

finally have a C.S.Wo
store in Kapolei. It’s the

company’s 5th location on O‘ahu,
which came not a moment too soon
for its loyal Westside  customers
who no longer have to drive into
town to shop at  HomeWorld,
 Ashley Homestore, Red Knot and
SlumberWorld.
   Lion dancers brought good luck
to the store at its grand opening 
on October 29, but that was just
the beginning of the celebration.
The well-known home furnishings
 center has special events and
prizes for the public, including an
Instagram contest with a donation
going to HUGS for every hashtag
posted, and a chance to win a
$10,000 shopping spree in a
sweepstakes drawing. The
 celebration ends on November 20.
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Councilmember Kymberly Marcos Pine presents a certificate of congratulations on behalf of the Honolulu City
Council to the Wo family at the C.S. Wo grand opening event on October 29, 2016.

James Campbell Company  donates 
$250,000 to West O‘ahu Public Schools

It’s Snow Day in Kapolei!
If it’s snowing in Kapolei, it must be the holiday season! Kapolei

Commons will kick off the holidays on November 26 with its
FREE annual Snow Day. Thirty tons of pure Hawaiian snow is set to
fall in the parking area across from Ruby Tuesday. The event runs
from 10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., and includes:

n Free photos with Santa and Pikachu
n Balloons, face painting and glitter tattoos
n Holiday craft booth by YELP
n Food booths and game booths
n A chance to win prizes from Kapolei Commons tenants

Kapolei Commons is at 4450 Kapolei Parkway, across from Wet ’N
Wild Waterpark.

n Makakilo Elementary 
   School
n Mauka Lani 
   Elementary School
n Nänäkuli High School
   & Intermediate
n Wai‘anae High 
   School

The recipients were:
n Barbers Point 
   Elementary School
n Ho‘okele Elementary School
n James Campbell High School
n Kapolei High School
n Kapolei Middle School
n Kapolei Elementary School

James Campbell Company’s
executive vice president Tim

Brauer presented a check for
$250,000 to representatives of 10
Leeward public schools for general
support of the schools’ programs.
The presentation was made at the
annual Mele & Hula Concert on
August 13, 2016. 
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